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Capital Asset Management System
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The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs' (VA) Capital Asset Management System (CAMS) is a new approach to portfolio management decision-making.  Portfolio management aims to achieve greater return on investment, market value, and program performance at lower real property costs.  CAMS is a commercial off-the-shelf portfolio management software system that VA configured to manage its portfolio of real property assets.

CAMS is an integrated, Department-wide system that enables VA to establish, analyze, monitor, and manage its portfolio of capital assets, including buildings, land, leases, agreements, equipment and information technology.  CAMS allows for web-based input of asset planning and funding applications and extracts key capital asset cost, schedule, and performance data from several existing Departmental and administration data sources.  The data is assimilated, analyzed, and presented to track and monitor VA assets against performance goals within and across asset types and organizations.

A comprehensive, corporate-level capital asset management function had been needed for some time.  Beginning in May 2002, VA implemented a pilot to capture, track, and evaluate all real property initiatives within the Department using commercial off-the-shelf software that most closely offered a comprehensive, corporate-level capital asset management function.  VA refined and migrated the successful prototype into a limited CAMS for information technology and lease asset classes.  Full production and deployment of CAMS for all VA asset classes was completed in summer 2004.

The system captures and reports actual costs per square foot of VA owned and leased buildings.  CAMS enables the Department to compare operating, maintenance, energy, and total ownership costs between facilities and between fiscal years to identify possible excessive expenditures.  While there may be valid reasons for the outlying costs, CAMS provides the prompts for further investigation and possible improvements in organizational efficiency.

CAMS promises to provide nearly immediate cost savings with the implementation of the leases asset type.  The system will cost VA approximately $4.5 million to fully develop and deploy.  Comparing VA's current lease costs to commercial benchmarks, the Department has the potential to lower annual lease costs by as much as $880,000.  This rent variance was identified with the benchmarks and provides VA considerable leverage in negotiating leases.

For more information, contact Ms. Cynthia Krohmal at 202-273-8005 or via e-mail at cynthia.krohmal@mail.va.gov.

